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Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


July 19, 2001


Dear Chris:


We want to thank you and the Brotherhood of Pain, for your new Organizational membership in GCAM.  As you know, we are encouraging individuals and organizations to join and participate in protecting and preserving our history.  If we don’t do it, no one else will.  We also ask that you encourage other organizations to join, and of course individual members or friends as well.


If the Brotherhood of Pain mails out fliers or has Newsletters they distribute, we would appreciate being added to the mailing list so that GCAM can do its part in supporting and preserving the history of your organization.


Enclosed with this letter, for your information, is the latest Newsletter from GCAM as well as a current copy of our by-laws and policies & procedures.


Our general business meetings are on 1st Thursday of the month at 7pm.  Our work sessions are 3rd Thursday at 7pm. Both of these meetings take place in the museum at 1609 W Main #4, Houston, Texas.  Anyone from your organization is welcome to come and have a voice at any of our meetings. There is, however, a single voting privilege for your organization.


Again, welcome and thank you for joining. Your membership will expire on the last day December, 2001.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary


